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TO:  John Traganos, DCmdr, Haig Dick, VCmdr,  

FROM:  Maureen Comerford, FC 22 - 02 

CC:  Zachary Steinbrecher, IPDCmdr, FCs of Division 22, Jerome Varvaro, VFC 22-02, Edward 

McGee, IPFC 22-02, Division 22, Carol Stolze, SO-SR, Rick Erdody - FSO-SR,  

 

 The Flotilla’s bank balance at the end of August 2017 was $4,869.82. 

 One of my Flotilla members, Jessica Jampol-Bouker, passed her Boat Crew 

Requalification.  Thank you to all the Coxswains and Boat Crew who assisted to make 

this happen. 

 I am up for my Boat Crew requal on Saturday, September 16th.  Thank you in advance to 

all who have helped me throughout the Summer. 

 Gregory Barbato, the FSO-CM, has offered to do a five minute presentation at the 

Flotilla’s September meeting on the AUXNET Cache Two-Way Radio ("TCO Lite"). 

 Another Flotilla member, Jeffrey B. Wright, has recently expressed an interest in training 

to be a Watchstander.  Since he has had numerous years of training in crisis 

management, is a licensed Captain with local knowledge and chart plotting, I believe he 

would do well.  I am looking in to what needs to be done for that. 



 Gerald Krant, the FSO-NS, has had some medical issues over the summer but hopes to 

be back on track with the ATONS ASAP.  He has been in contact with the SO-NS. 

 Ellen Da Silva, the SO-PE and FSO-PE, wrote a quick article about paddle safety which 

VFC Varvaro posted on the Flotilla’s website.  

http://wow.uscgaux.info/content.php?unit=014-22-02 

 I have several people interested in becoming USCG Auxiliary members.  At least two are 

planning on going to the Flotilla meeting on September 14th. 

 I have begun the disenrollment process for one member who did not pay his 2017 dues. 

 

 
NEXT FLOTILLA MEETING – Thursday, 14 September 2017, 19:30 Hours, at USCG Station 

Eatons Neck in the Galley.  If you are coming to our Flotilla meeting, please remember 

to arrive early because IDs must be checked at the gate. 

http://wow.uscgaux.info/content.php?unit=014-22-02

